REGIONAL COUNCIL

k\ GLADSTONE

READING OF WATER METERS
Commencing Monday 15 June, Gladstone
Regional Council will be undertaking water
meter readings. Residents are asked to keep
unrestrained dogs controlled and gates closed.
Water meters should be accessible and not
covered with building material, top soil, vehicles
etcetera. Residents unable to locate their water
meter can phone Council on 4970 0700.




